
The Moody Mansion is a historic house museum located in Galveston at 2618 
Broadway.  The house was the home of W. L. Moody, Jr. and his family for 83 
years and is filled with original furniture and memorabilia. 
 
You may rent the first floor of the mansion for evening functions from 5:00 
pm to 10:00 pm for $1,750.00.  The maximum number of guests allowed is 75.  
This can be a seated dinner or a standing reception. During the day the 
ballroom is available for $250.00 per hour.  It is the perfect venue for a bridal 
luncheon, brunch, and anniversary or birthday celebration. 
 
The kitchen is perfect for a more casual luncheon or dinner.  It is a 
completely tiled room and will seat about 40 very comfortably.  You may rent 
the kitchen for $75.00 per hour during the day and for the evening from 
5:00pm until 10:00 pm the fee is $500.00. 
 
The Mansion grounds and patio area is the perfect spot for an outdoor 
wedding or a lovely evening reception. These areas rent for $1,250.00 for the 
evening.  And if you wish to have large event or reception the grounds and 
first floor are available for $2,500.00. 
 
I have included the names and numbers of caterers that have worked in the 
house.  I recommend them highly.  I also have included guidelines for use of 
the mansion and an application to rent the mansion.  If you wish to plan a 
luncheon in the kitchen, I can arrange for box lunches to be delivered for an 
additional fee.  
 
The Moody Mansion is the perfect place to have your bridal portraits taken.  
The staircase in the main hall is just one of several areas in the house that 
makes a spectacular backdrop for your treasured photographs.  We only 
schedule appointments when the house is closed to the public and the fee is 
$100.00 per hour. 
 
If your guests wish to take a tour of the Mansion or you are interested in 
reserving a group tour the fee is $6.00 per person.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Karen Guernsey 
Visitor Services Manager      
Moody Mansion 
2618 Broadway                       k.guernsey@northenendowment.org 
Galveston, Texas  77550     Phone:  409-762-7668 
                                                                                         FAX:  409-762-7055 
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